
Otamatea Ward Representative Vacancy 
Kaipara Community Health Trust

The Kaipara District Council invites expressions of interest to fill the 

Otamatea Ward representative vacancy for the Kaipara Community 

Health Trust (KCHT).

KCHT’s objective is to ensure there are health services available 

locally for people in our community to access. The KCHT has been 

highly effective in protecting and enhancing the services available 

on the Dargaville Hospital site. You will be able to build on this legacy through good 

governance, ensuring that the Trust’s current assets are well-managed for current and 

future community needs.

Kaipara District Council is seeking to appoint a community trustee from residents in 

the area known as the Otamatea Ward. You will join the other members in quarterly 

meetings of the Trust and other sub-committee meetings as required. This is an unpaid 

volunteer position appointed by the mayor, which may be eligible for reimbursement 

of certain travel expenses.

We are seeking expressions of interest from individuals who embodies the following 

qualities:

• �Experience: You may have experience in healthcare, governance, community service, 

or a related field, making you well-equipped to contribute effectively to 

KCHT’s mission.

• �Community-Minded: You have a strong connection to the local community, 

with a deep understanding of their specific healthcare needs and the potential 

opportunities for improvement.

• �Commitment: You are committed to dedicating your time and effort to make a 

positive impact, ensuring that local healthcare services are accessible and responsive 

to community needs.

• �Collaborative Spirit: You thrive in collaborative environments, working collectively 

with other Trust members to achieve common goals.

If you are passionate about the provision of local health services in Dargaville, please 

express your interest by writing to Kevin Whitehead at The Hub Unit 

6/6 Molesworth Drive, Kaipara, Mangawhai 0505; or by emailing 

kwhitehead@kaipara.govt.nz. Please detail why you are interested in 

becoming a Trustee and the skills that you would bring which might 

benefit the Trust. Experience as a chairperson may be valuable. 

Further information can be obtained by contacting Kevin on 09 439 

1141 or by email.

Expressions of interest close on 10 November 2024.


